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Center for Nuclear Waste
Regulatory Analyses
POSTOFFICE DuMR28510 e 6220CVLECMRCMD e SAN ANTONCTEXAS, USA 78284

(5121522 4160 e FAXil121522-5155

March 28, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Joseph 0. Bunting
Chief of the Systems Engineering & Evaluation Branch
Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards
WF1 - Mail Stop 4H3
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Transmittal of "Review of the Literature Relevant to the Transportation
Risk Study" - Report No. CNWRA 88 001

Reference: 1) Contract No. NRC 02 88 005
2) Operations Plan for the Subelement Transportation Risk Study,

dated January 1988

Dear Mr. Bunting:

Enclosed are fifteen (15) copies of the subject draft technical report identified
in the referenced Operations Plan as Maj or Milestone $b. One copy of the
document should be forwarded directly to Mr. John Cook at Mail Stop 4E4. Mr.
Cook is the Subelement Manager for the Transportation Risk Study.

A single copy of the report has been forwarded directly to Ms. Mary Mace in
accordance with paragraph F.2 of the referenced contract.
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'Mr. Joseph Bunting
Page 2
March 28, 1988

Please contact me at 512/522 5151 if there is a need for clarification of any
point concerning this transmittal or the document.

Since ly,

=

R hard N. Pierce, Manager
Transportation, Special Proj ects

and Analytical Evaluations
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Enclosure

ec: S. Fortuna
M. Dellir,<.tti

J. Cook
M. Mace
J. Latz
V. Patrick
A. Whiting
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